
 
 
  
 
 
12 June 2024 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Annual Awards Ceremony, 21 June 2024 – change of schedule 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to make changes to the original schedule of 
next Friday’s Annual Awards Ceremony. 
 
I understand that this adjustment may cause inconvenience, and for that, I sincerely 
apologise for this; this change is, unfortunately, unavoidable. 
 
The revised timetable for the Awards Ceremony is as follows: 
 

• Primary Department: 9:30 - 10:15am 

• Key Stage 3: 10:30 - 11:15am 

• Key Stage 4 and 5: 11:30am - 12:15pm 
 
Our goal is to ensure that the Awards Ceremony is a memorable and enjoyable occasion for 
all students and any families that can join us. 
 
Please note that there will be no parking on site on the day and so, please allow time for 
finding a free parking space in the neighbourhood and the walk to the Reception (where you 
will be then directed to the Main School Hall). 
 
We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our students together. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher   


